Attendees
· Tyler Swanson
· Shawn Patterson
· Olivia Messerges
· Sarthak Prasad
· Mitchell Bryant
· Yasmin Ofiana
· Paul Slezak
· Eleftheria Kontou
Commuter Program
· Students needed to help identify resources that could be used to incentivize participation in the program
Bike Storage
· Need to keep this on our radar until it is completed, possibly pass a recommendation stating the exact amenities that are needed for this project to be successful (building size, access, etc.)
Clean vehicle usage, purchasing policies
· Paul has a connection at Stanford that we can communicate with. Stanford has made good efforts to increase charging space, we could learn from them.
· Sarthak and Mitchell discuss the EV task force, and how that relates to ongoing plans.
· Paul is working on a parking matrix to identify where charging can be installed. The objective needs to be identifying where the most beneficial charging locations are. An outside consultant suggested we should aim for 446 charging stations by 2050. By 2035 we should have 150. By 2025 we should have 27.
· Olivia asks whether EV charging will be in the new lot E14 parking, Paul confirms that there will be, and the maximum amount, 16 chargers or ports, will be installed.
Fleet Replacement Planning
· Comments will be received from Mitchell and Paul soon
· Eleftheria and Yasmin submitted their comments, Tyler added his
Paul asks clarifying questions about whether there will be templates for fleet replacement plans will be provided, and Sarthak confirms that there will be
Shawn confirms that F&S will provide information as well
Campus bike master plan
· Sarthak will be providing a report written by a student for a campus bike plan review. Would like to have the Transportation iCAP Team review and provide comments. Planning on doing stakeholder meetings during the fall and spring semester and would like to have as much of the transportation iCAP team participate as possible
